## **Holly Martin**

**Subject:** FW: 21/01830/FUL WCC landscape comments

From: Mindykowski, Adam <AMindykowski@worcestershire.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 November 2022 17:55

To: Holly Martin < holly.martin@bartonwillmore.co.uk>

Cc: Horovitz, Ben <BHorovitz@worcestershire.gov.uk>; Paul Lester - Principal Planning Officer

<paul.lester@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 21/01830/FUL WCC landscape comments

Dear Holly,

Thank you for forwarding me copies of the revised Masterplan and Arboricultural Impact Assessment. I have reviewed these in context with comments set out in the Response to Consultee Comment letter of 19<sup>th</sup> July 2022. I am reassured and satisfied that retained trees in close proximity to plots 34-35; 121-126; 135-138, and 142-143 will be afforded a sufficient buffer, within the context of public open space provision, to effectively mitigate the risk of ad-hoc pruning. I recommend that all retained trees (as numbered in the AIA) are linked with specific management prescriptions to secure their sustainable management following completion of the scheme. This should be a measure included in the LEMP that I have requested the LPA secure by condition.

That concludes my comments, however, please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.

Kind regards,

Adam

## Adam Mindykowski

Landscape Advisor Worcestershire County Council County Hall, Spetchley Road, Worcester, WR5 2NP **Tel:** 01905 844873

- ...

Email: amindykowski@worcestershire.gov.uk



From: Holly Martin < holly.martin@bartonwillmore.co.uk >

Sent: 02 November 2022 16:31

To: Mindykowski, Adam <AMindykowski@worcestershire.gov.uk>

Cc: Horovitz, Ben < BHorovitz@worcestershire.gov.uk >; Paul Lester - Principal Planning Officer

<paul.lester@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]RE: 21/01830/FUL WCC landscape comments

CAUTION: This email originates outside of Worcestershire County Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this email to be spam please delete it. Further information on cyber security is available on OurSpace

Hi Adam,

Further to the below, a number of revised plans and reports have now been submitted to the Council in relation to the site at Hither Green, which have been prepared in order to address comments provided by a number of consultees, including yourself.

I have attached the revised landscape masterplan and AIA for your review. These have also been sent directly to the case officer (copied in).

If you have any queries, let me know.

Kind regards

Holly

## **Holly Martin**

Senior Planner

Direct: 0121 711 5162

bartonwillmore.co.uk

9th Floor, Bank House, 8 Cherry Street, Birmingham, West Midlands, B2 5AL









Consider the environment, do you really need to print this email?

The information contained in this email (and any attachments) is confidential and may be privileged. It may only be read, copied and used only by the addressee. Barton Willmore, now Stantec, accepts no liability for any subsequent alterations or additions incorporated by the addressee or a third party to the body text of this email or any attachments. We accept no responsibility for staff non-compliance with our IT Acceptable Use Policy.